

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic received today a courtesy call by the Ambassador of Hungary in Belgrade Attila Pintér.

In today's meeting both sides assessed that the relations between the Republic of Serbia and Hungary had reached an enviable level, and that the two countries were committed to maintaining an intensive political dialogue and cooperation in all areas of mutual interest. Views on the current situation in the region were exchanged, and it was pointed out that neither side wished the pressure related to the migrant crisis to affect the two countries' bilateral relations.

Minister Dacic reiterated his gratitude for the support that Hungary had so far lent to Serbia's European integration process.